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SWB CLOSED TUESDAY AND WEDNESDAY 
DUE TO HAZARDOUS WEATHER CONDITIONS 
 
Due to the inclement and hazardous weather conditions forecast for Tuesday and Wednesday,  
January 28th and 29th the Sewerage and Water Board offices located at 625 St. Joseph Street  
and 4001 General DeGaulle will be closed. 
 
Both locations are expected to reopen on Thursday, January 30, 2014 for normal business operations. 
 
### 
 
 
 


